
KICKING OFF OUR 125TH YEAR
The 125th Anniversary Planning Team is very excited to start

celebrating our 125th anniversary year over the next 12 months.

Be sure to take a look at pages 5 & 6, lifting up significant parts of

our congregation’s story. 

We invite you to mark your calendars for the first of our

celebration events - an All-Church Outdoor Worship and Church

Picnic on Sunday morning, June 25. We’re going to pick up the

whole 9:00 service of worship and bring it down to Veteran’s

Memorial Park and then follow it with a good, old-fashioned

church picnic. This is just one of several events we are planning

for this year and into the next. Keep an eye out for more

information about the Picnic and for updates, stories and new

events in coming months!

The first Sunday morning


of each month we


celebrate the Sacrament


of Holy Communion.


Communion is open to


all who seek to follow in


the way of Christ, both


children and adults.

If you are reading this


newsletter online, be on


the lookout for orange


text - it's linked up to


documents and web


pages that you might


find helpful or


interesting.

CLICK AWAY

HOLY COMMUNION

We celebrate two


Sunday morning worship


services at 8:00 and


10:00. Nursery care is


available at the 10:00


service. 

WORSHIP WITH US 

If you have a celebration,


prayer request, or other


contribution for the


newsletter, please email


us 7-10 days before the


first day of the month. 

CONTRIBUTE TO THE

NEWSLETTER

EASTER GIVING - DUE APRIL 5 
In celebration of Easter, you are invited to order flowers and/or

contribute to one of the six community organizations that our

church supports on an ongoing basis. The flowers will help

decorate our sanctuary for Easter and financial gifts will help raise

the spirits of those in need. Names of gift givers, along with those

who they wish to honor or remember, will be listed in our Easter

Sunday bulletins. New this year, there are two ways to place your

order - print the paper order form and bring to church, or submit

a Google form online (link also on our News & Announcements

webpage). Payment and order forms are due by Wednesday, April

5. Thank you!
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Save
the 
Date

OUTDOOR SERVICE
&

CHURCH PICNIC



at Veteran's Park
on June 25th

http://portucc.org/Easter%20Giving%202023.pdf
https://forms.gle/BsGB2W2BK9bKmUr18

